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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Liza Walker, Assistant City Administrator 
 
DATE:  August 15, 2025 
 
RE: Proposed 2025 Parks and Recreation, General Revenue, Cemetery, and 

Band Tax Rates 
 

 

Included are the notice of public hearing illustrating the proposed tax rates for 2025 as 

well as the notice of 2025 Aggregate Assessed Valuation. You will notice a slight 

decrease in the proposed tax rates from the 2024 tax rates.  

Later in this meeting, the Bill will be presented to the Board for a vote on the proposed 

tax rates. The deadline to set the tax rates is September 1, 2025. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at lwalker@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-3568 x 2015. 
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